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Primary 4 Newsletter – Term 2
Welcome back to the Christmas term of Primary 4 (
This term we will finish our topic about The Science of Sound by recording an educational program in groups of 4.  We will then be busy with our big Christmas writing project.  All Primary 4s will be producing their own 5 chapter Christmas story to give as a gift to a young friend or family member.  Each Wednesday,  Miss Pringle, Ms Miller and Myself will deliver a differentiated teaching input for each chapter and the children will have to choose which level is appropriate for them using the chilli system: Mild, Hot or Spicy.  By Christmas the children will all have written and illustrated a piece of work to be really proud of!
Please refer to the Curriculum Overview for more information about what will be covered this term.

If you have not provided these already please could you make sure your child has the following items in school labelled with their name;
· P.E kit and gym shoes
· Painting apron/overall for craft activities

· Rainy day activity

· A personal reader (this can be a library book)
· Children are also encouraged to bring a water bottle to school.
This term we will have two lessons with Miss Miller.  On a Monday she will be taking us for Scottish country dancing in preparation for our Christmas party and on a Tuesday she will be teaching us maths (shape topic).
We will also be doing Art with Mrs Swan on a Thursday.  For this she has asked the children to bring a paint shirt as she plans to do ink printing, which doesn’t wash off clothes as easily as paint.
We hope you will keep up to date with what we are doing in class via our class blog.  This can be found at; https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/as/macfarlanep4/ and the password you will need is MacFarlane4. 
Dates for your diary;

Monday 18th December 2017 – P4 Christmas Party
Wednesday 20th December 2017 – Church Service and Nativity
Friday 22nd December 2017 – Last Day of Term

Monday 8th January 2018 – Start of Term 3
If you have any queries or questions please feel free to contact me either using the Home/School Diary or by contacting the school office.

Many thanks,

Miss MacFarlane
